
 

 

 

 

April 29, 2021 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

 

I am requesting funding for Three Rivers Health Recovery in fiscal year 2022. The entity to receive 

funding for this project is Benton County, located at Benton County, Washington 7122 W. Okanogan 

Place, BLDG A, Kennewick, WA 99336 

 

The funding would be used for to build a 50-bed comprehensive behavioral health center to serve persons 

in mental health crisis or suffering from substance use disorder with or without co-occurring mental 

health disorders. $2,500,000 for the demolition and site preparation work needed to begin construction 

while additional funding is secured.  

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Dan Newhouse 

Member of Congress


